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2010 Travel the World Suitcase Raffle

Attention National Team Trial
Freestyle,

Pairs and Team

Athletes and Coaches!!

For the past three years, the Suitcase Raffle has been a successful way to offset some of the expenses associated
with sending the official CBTF Team Manager and/or the Contingent-Sponsored CBTF Judge to the WBTF World Cup
or International Cup competitions.

For the 4th Annual Travel the World Suitcase Raffle, each athlete and his/her coach(es) are asked to contribute an
item (value of $20 or greater) for the raffle. All items will be placed in a donated 3-piece luggage set and raffled off in
July at the Canadian Winner/Championships. Please bring your item or a cheque for the equivalent amount of $20 per
person, to Regina, SK when coming to compete in the National Team Trials. Upon your arrival at the competition site,
please hand in your donation to the SBTA member who will be hosting the Welcome and Information Desk.

All the contents for the raffle will be taken to York University in Toronto, ON where the Canadian Winner/Championship
Competition will take place in July. Raffle tickets will be sold at Canadians and the draw will be made as the
competition draws to a close. Someone will be the lucky winner!

Donations will be gladly accepted from anyone who is willing to support our Canadian athletes who will be competing in

Bergen, Norway this summer. Tax receipts will be issued for cash donations for $50 or more.
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